
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 7950 Stn Main  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3C 0J1 
 (204) 360-4394  •  sjohnson@hydro.mb.ca 

 
March 24, 2015 

Client File No. 5433.00 
Licence No. 3055 

 
Ms. Tracey Braun 
Director  
Environmental Approvals 
Manitoba Conservation 
Suite 160, 123 Main Street  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Braun: 

 
RE: Bipole III Transmission Project (Licence 3055) – Licence Conditions # 57 & 58 
 

Pursuant to conditions 57 and 58 of the Bipole III Transmission Project Environment Act 
Licence #3055, please find attached the revised 2014 Biophysical Monitoring and Mitigation 
Report. Page 4 of the report correctly states, “No construction work occurred on transmission 
line sections N1, N4, C1, C2, S1 or S2 to October 31, 2014.” Page 7 has been corrected to 
note clearing of C2 occurred in 2014/15, not 2013/14. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification of our comments please do not 
hesitate to contact me at 204-360-4394. 
 
Regards,  
 
Original signed by Shannon Johnson 
 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager  
Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department 
Manitoba Hydro  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1 
 
 
Attachments: 1 

 


